
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 6/10/2021 7:25 AM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

06/10/2021 

M R  Michael Fairleigh 

- 34 Oleander ST 
Noraville NSW 2263 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

Dear Sir Madam 
I've spent most summers in the last 40 years at Terrigal and Wamberal beaches. 
I 'd  like to continue to do this with my kids & possibly grand children. 
Please leave the beach alone, science overwhelmingly says that a concrete Seawall will see it disappear. 
There are other environmental and cost effective measures then a Seawall. 

Kind Regards 
Michael 

Please leave a legacy and make a brave decision as apposed to an easy decision, leave a legacy for these 
beaches 

2021/701790


